
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Nav Gosal   

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 1:10 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0147 | 9 Lloyd Sanderson Dr 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

 

Name: Navtej S Gosal 

 

Address: 14 Lloyd Sanderson Dr, Brampton. L6Y3A6 

 

Application no: A-2024-0147. 

 

I consent to posting my correspondence on the agenda. 

 

Comment: I oppose the application to permit the driveway width of 10.97 metres. 

 

Such consent will ruin the look of our neighbourhood and negatively affect property values. 

 

The current code allowance is more than sufficient to support a family and conventional use of a 

driveway. 

 

Regards, 

 

Nav Gosal 

 

 


